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Acklin, Tim

From: Matt Bryan <bryan.mattp@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 9:40 PM
To: Acklin, Tim
Subject: Nomination of the South Branch Library to be Designated as a Local Historic Landmark

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hi Tim,  
 
I'm reaching out to express my support for the designation of the South Branch Library as a local historic landmark. 
Dignified buildings are harder and harder to come by these days, as is a community's genuine attachment to its own 
architecture. In contrast to some of the more dispensable and detached modes of development we're seeing around us, 
an established site like this is a particularly valuable resource worth protecting. 
 
Thanks Tim, 
 
Matt 


